
 
Good afternoon, AAC Students, Staff, and Service Guests! 
 
We take the health of the student body, our staff, and our service guests seriously at American Academy 
of Cosmetology.  It has come to my attention that there are increased Covid-19 diagnoses in our area, 
which may affect the student body, staff, and service guests.   
 
This is a reminder that if you are sick, we ask that you please stay home.  Anyone exhibiting symptoms 
of illness, may be sent home.  This is also a reminder wash your hands often; use hand sanitizer when 
you are unable to wash your hands; disinfect things you touch often. 
 
The following information is from the CDC Website regarding Covid-19. 
 
Possible symptoms of Covid-19 include: 

• Fever or chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
• Fatigue 
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 
• New loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• Diarrhea 

 
For more information: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tyler R. Hill 
School Director 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html

